February 21, 2018

Dear Crusaders,

We are sending family folders home today so we have time to collate all the enclosed materials before vacation.  Teachers are meeting tonight to sort out the conference schedules, so you should find that in your folders tomorrow.  

February is almost over. Enrollment is well underway. We are bracing for a vacation next week. We are in session Monday and Tuesday, March 5th and 6th. If you would like to invite a guest to shadow with your child please notify the office ASAP so we can prepare for them.

March lunch menus are included as well as our LAST winter activities for Thursday, March 8. 
The bishop is coming March 9 for 1:30 PM Mass. Please make plans to attend.

There are many sick students trying to recuperate from home. If your child has a fever, has vomited, or has had diarrhea within 24 hours please keep them home. We are doing our part to keep the current students and staff healthy.

On Thursday (tomorrow), a relic of Saint Peter is touring our school. Families are encouraged to attend with their children or at 11:30 AM in the art room for presentation by the archivist of the bishop’s office.

100 Club. Enclosed is an order form for lottery ball number for participation in our 100 Club. Every month four numbers get selected for prize money of $200, $100, $100, $50. To enroll for the balance of this year 2018 (March – Dec) send in $100 check made payable to Saint Paul’s Catholic School.  You may call Mimi at 525-3711 to choose your lucky number, or let us pick for you.  
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